
Notice of Hospital Rate Increase for Reedsburg Area Medical Center 
 

Reedsburg Area Medical Center, located at 2000 N Dewey Avenue, Reedsburg, Wisconsin 53959, has a 
fiscal year beginning October 1, 2022 and ending September 30, 2023.  There will be a 2% price increase 
this fiscal year.  The date of the last price increase for this hospital was November 1, 2020 when a 2% 
increase was implemented. 
 
Selected charge elements change as follows: 

Rev. 
  

Current Dollar Percent 

Code Charge Element 
 

Rate Change Change 

111 Room & Board- private  1055.00 00.00 2% 

121 Room & Board- semi private  1026.00 00.00 2% 

122 Room & Board- Obstetrics  1091.00 00.00 2% 

171 Room & Board- Nursery  675.00 00.00 2% 

200 Room & Board- ICU  1966.00 00.00 2% 

403 Mammography  459.00 0.00 2% 

450 Emergency Room Visit   471.00 00.00 2% 

722 Labor/Delivery  3055.00 00.00 2% 
 
 
The hospital is committed to the community to provide quality care and retain a highly skilled 
workforce.  RAMC strives to keep our charges low.  Data from the Wisconsin Hospital Association 
Information Center (http://www.wipricepoint.org/) shows RAMC prices are very competitive compared 
to other hospitals in our region.  Over the past five years, our average rate increase has been 1.4% while 
other hospitals in our area have averaged 3% and the state wide average has been 3%.  RAMC is 
dedicated to providing necessary care for those who need it regardless of ability to pay, with high 
quality care and personal attention.  Reedsburg Area Medical Center continues to focus on quality and 
patient safety while looking for ways to control costs.  We are working on new programs to address the 
health needs in the community.  This includes promotion of healthy lifestyles which is proven to reduce 
the need for health care services. Reedsburg Area Medical Center appreciates the continued support of 
our community.  Thank you for allowing us to serve you. 
 
Posted October 1, 2022 on ramchealth.com 

http://www.wipricepoint.org/

